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Sofi Mahmood  

I have 3 children at the school - Seher in Year 4, Aazan in Year 2 and 

Areeba in Dragonflies in Reception. I have always wanted to take part in 

the PTA and this year I have. I am really enjoying the outcome of the 

PTA meetings and it is great to actually hear and see how things are 

collected together to see the end result.  


